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Listen, Think, Learn and Enjoy! 
 

7th November 2023 
 
Dear Year 3 Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of this terms Art work we have invited a member of a company called ‘Creative 
Capers’ to demonstrate to the children some Mehndi Designs using henna on Friday 1st  
December.  We are asking for a small contribution of £1.50 towards this which is payable 
via Arbor. 
 
The demonstrator will show the children how henna is made and how designs are applied 
to the skin.  As part of this we would like the children to have a henna design applied to 
their hand by the demonstrator.  The henna that will be used is made from natural henna 
paste and essential oils. 
 
So that your child can have the henna applied to their hand, we need parental permission.  
Therefore, it is vital that the permission slip below is completed and returned to school. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Year 3 team 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Warren Park Primary School      Year 3 – Henna 
 
Child’s name ………………………………………………………….  Class …………………………. 
 

    I give permission for henna to be applied to my child’s hand 

   I do not give permission for henna to be applied to my child’s hand 

    I have paid £1.50 towards the cost of the day on Arbor 

 
 
Parent Name…………………………………….      Parent Signature……………………………. 
 
Date………………………… 


